Announcements March 19, 2017

Save the Date

The details are being worked on for Pastor Eric and Jennifer's farewell party. Mark your calendars for



Saturday, May 6th from 11:30-3pm for a luncheon at Adelphia's in Deptford. More details and tickets will be available soon (and will be approx. \$33 per adult and \$12 per child) - we wanted to let everyone know to save the date! There are funds available for those who may not be able to cover the cost of a ticket for themselves. Contact Cara if you need assistance.



Mission Trip Meeting

If you are interested in going on the summer Mission Trip to W. Va, or want to know more about it, contact the church office. **The dates for the Mission Trip are July 22-29**th.



Wednesday Night Bible Studies

The Wednesday night bible study will be starting back up at **7pm on March 29**th at the home of Dave & Doris Carey (Haddon Twp). They will be studying 1Peter. This study will run until May 24th. Sandy Schafer will be leading the study. If you have any questions, contact her 858.1601 or sandyschafer@peoplepc.com The Wednesday night study at the church will be doing

a 5 week study on "The Shack" at 7pm. If you have seen the movie or read the book, join us!



ABW retreat

Invitation to all woman and their friends - **Friday, April 21 – Sunday, April 23rd** at - St Marguerite's Retreat house in Mendham, NJ. Cost includes dinner Friday, breakfast, lunch, dinner on Saturday and breakfast and lunch Sunday plus all snacks - \$165.00. You can bring friends - teenagers on up! Must have money by April 9th. See Jackie MacDonald (jmacdonald16@verizon.net) or 856-906-6813 or Liz Frawley at 856-304-4102 -for more details - Come and laugh and be renewed by the spirit of Jesus Christ.

Holy Week Schedule

Thurs. April 13, 7pm Maundy Thursday/Foot Washing Service
Fri. April 14, 7pm Good Friday "Journey of the Cross" Service at Oaklyn Baptist
Sun. April 16 (Easter Sunday) 10:45am Easter Service at Oaklyn Baptist.
We are in need of volunteers to participate in the Good Friday Service this
year. If you are interested, contact the church office or Matt Gaehring
mgaehring@gmail.com or 856.981.9006





Save the date

Central Baptist Church in Woodbury will be hosting Debbie Mulneix, an International Ministries Missionary for a night of fellowship and sharing on **March 29 at 7pm**. Debbie will



share about her work in the Philippines and her work with anti-human-trafficking and much more!



Please pray for those who are preparing to be baptized on April 30, Connie Miller and Aidan Jacobson!